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12th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
 
 

The Covid Winter Fund Grant has now been extended to the 16 April 2021 to cover the Easter break. 

Eligible pupils will receive a £30 voucher by the 31st of March to ensure you receive it before the 

Easter holiday. Please ensure that you check your given email address for your voucher from 

Edenred.  

  

In addition, we would like to bring your attention to additional support available from the Bromley 

Housing Department to families in the borough. Support is available for residents who have suffered 

financial hardship as a result of the coronavirus pandemic. The attached self-referral form will need 

to be submitted to BCWG@bromley.gov.uk for processing. If you are eligible, you can receive 

assistance to help pay household energy and water bills, other essentials like warm clothing, soap, 

sanitary products, blankets or other essential household items. It may not be spent on rent 

payments, other housing costs or managing debt or general financial hardship. Payments will be 

made electronically or by e-voucher. Any queries on this scheme can also be directed to the same 

email address and will be answered by Bromley Housing Department. 

  

 

 

Kind regards, 

P. Tagoe 

Mr Philip Tagoe 

Head of School 

 

https://bromleyeducationmatters.uk/Article/84648
mailto:BCWG@bromley.gov.uk

